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The Town of Cortlandt Opposes the U.S. Coast
Guard Anchors Plan for the Hudson River

The Town of Cortlandt continues to fight against the U.S. Coast Guard’s proposed new
anchors in the Hudson River including off the shores of the Town of Cortlandt (in our hamlet
of Verplanck and Montrose).

These permanent anchors would allow large ships and barges to anchor to these locations in the
Hudson River and would impact our community.

The Town of Cortlandt has invested millions of dollars to acquire land on the river and to
construct lovely parks and docks for our rowing association and for kayaks. We do not want
our vistas destroyed or our investments affected by this ill-conceived plan of the Coast Guard.

We ask all interested residents and organizations to join with the Town Board and I to contact
the Coast Guard with your objections: https://www.regulations.gov/document?D=USCG-2016-
0132-0001.

We pledge to continue to fight this anchor proposal with our other communities along the
Hudson River and with our State and Federal elected officials. Thank you.

Linda D. Puglisi and
Town Board



